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As a LGBTQ+ Oregonian, I feel it is necessary that my rights are protected and 

recognized fully under the Oregon Constitution. I am married in a state that, in plain 

language in its governing documents, does not recognize my marriage as valid. This 

is demoralizing and wrong. We should set an example for our kids and those that 

come next that we support their love, in whatever form it comes. Now is the right time 

to protect our rights so that we never have to live in fear that they may be stripped 

away.  


